
 

 

On behalf of 
 

Henryk Baranowski 
President & CEO 

 
and 

 

Emil Wojtowicz 
Vice-President & CFO 

 
 

we kindly invite you to a webcast of the presentation of 
 

PGE Q1 2016 results 
 

which will be held on 

Thursday, May 12, 2016  
at 10:00 AM (CEST) 

 
 

 
Link to the webcast will be available on PGE website www.gkpge.pl/en. 

 
Recording of the conference will be also published on the website. 

 
Questions for the Q&A session may be submitted via e-mail 

pgeresults@gkpge.pl during or before the webcast  
and via questionnaire available on the webcast page. 

 
 
 

Q1 2016 Financial Report  
will be disclosed and published on the PGE’s website on  

May 11, 2016 after the end of session. 
Presentation in .pdf file will be published simultaneously. 

 
 
 
 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

More information: Małgorzata Babska, IR Officer 

malgorzata.babska@gkpge.pl, +48 22 340 13 36 


